
Make an AZ Tax Credit Donation to 
Huskies Basketball 

Looking to pay less state tax? Make an AZ Public Schools Tax Credit donation that 
will go directly to the Horizon Boys Basketball Program. In return, you will receive a 
reduction in your tax bill while supporting the Horizon Huskies  Basketball Program. 

If you have not already paid the $400 maximum* in Public School Tax-Credit   eligible 
contributions and fees for the school year, please consider making a  donation desig-
nated specifically for our Horizon Boys Basketball Program.  

 
Follow these easy steps to make your tax credit donation to the Horizon          
Basketball Program (takes less than 10 minutes):  

1. Visit the Horizon Webstore at https://sites.google.com/a/pvlearners.net/horizon-bookstore/  

2. Click on the “Webstore” link under staff.  

3. Log in using your son’s User Name (his Student ID #) and password, which is his last 
name (First letter is uppercase and all other letters are lowercase. e.g. Jones). 

4. Choose student’s name & select “Items at Student’s School” under the “Shop” 

5. Select “Tax Credit Donations – Athletics” 

6. Scroll down to Boys Basketball and type in the donation amount in the second white 
box (the remaining amount you need to meet the $400 maximum. If you have paid only 
the $200 basketball participation fee towards the tax credit, then you have $200 re-
maining to donate to our basketball program.) Then click the “Buy” button.  

7. Confirm that the contents are correct and click “Checkout.”  

8. Click on the blue box “Checkout Step 1: Additional Info” and fill out the parent’s 
name and address on the next screen. Then select “Checkout Step 2: Payment.”  

9. Fill out all fields for credit card payment, including your billing address. Then select 
“Pay Now.”  

10. Print out a receipt and file the appropriate tax form to receive your tax credit. It’s a win-
win situation for you and the Husky Boys Basketball Program! 

What is a tax credit? A dollar-for-dollar reduction in the actual tax you owe. For example, if 
you owe $800 in state income taxes and you donate $400 to a public school for extracurricular 
activities, you can subtract $400 from your tax bill and pay the state just $400.  

*The maximum amount to donate for the AZ Public Schools tax credit is $400 if you are married filing jointly.  If you are single or 
married but filing separate returns, each spouse can claim one-half of the credit that would have been allowed on a joint return. 

Questions? Contact the Horizon Bookstore at 602-449-6000. 

https://sites.google.com/a/pvlearners.net/horizon-bookstore/

